
Dear Oregon Legislators  
 
I am opposed to this bill. The issue at stake is not whether I agree or do not agree with Vaccinations. The 
issue is the governmental breech of medical freedom, and the stripping away of the parents rights to 
seek out what they believe to be best for their children.  
Vaccines are not without risks. If lawmakers want more children vaccinated, they need to listen to the 
reasons so many are opting out, do their own research on those issues, then work to resolve them. 
Ignoring the reasons and forcing everyone to vaccinate puts the Oregon government in a dictatorial 
position over its people. As a nation we must never arrive at a place where our government (state or 
federal) is allowed to mandate any injection into our children’s bodies without informed consent.  
 
Thank you for your consideration~ 
Hannah Devine 
Oregon resident 
 
 


